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Butt, Neal T.

From: Amend, Janice C.

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:55 PM

To: Nieto, Margaret ; Butt, Neal T.; Tavarez, Isreal L.
Subject: FW: Emissions Inventory Requirements

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

FYi

Thank you,

Janice C. Amend

Air Quality Control Board Liaison
Ciey of Albuquerque

7682601

From: Charles Finegan [mailto:ralleysport454@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:21 PM

To: Amend, Janice C.

Subject: Emissions Inventory Requirements

[ received the letter from the city about the proposed changes in the Emissions Inventory
Requirements. I think it is a solid idea to go from annually to if required by the dept. My reasons for this
are simple when I do my annual reports it requires alot of my time and a lot more of the City's time. The
Air Quality division was very helpful to me but it did take a lot of the city's personnel time to assist me
and make sure it was done properly.

[ think the cost savings would be dramatic to the city in man hours used because I am very confident
that there are many other people that needed much more time and help with their reports than I did. Any
questions please feel free to call me.

Charles M. Finegan
CEQ/Owner

Riverside Funeral Home
of Albuguerque

9/24/2009



